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UPDATE YOUR INFORMATION
 
A new community directory will be published this spring.  It is important that you update your 
contact information.  Instances occur when a neighbor needs to reach you and if your phone 
numbers are not up to date, they cannot do so.  Please contact Judy Ryzner 
(jryzner1@gmail.com) as soon as possible with updates. 
 
ROAD CLEANUP
 
West View Shores is named as the caretakers of Pond Neck Road from Stemmers Run Road to 
our community.  Jim Miliner is heading up the effort to have a road cleanup on Saturday, April 13 
beginning at 9 AM.  Rain date will be Sunday, April 14 at 9.  If enough people participate, the 
task shouldn’t take a long time.  We want to tackle the cleanup before the vegetation begins to 
grow and it becomes difficult to see and reach items to be picked up.  Bring your rakes and other 
tools that will be helpful.  Trash bags and vests that are easily visible will be provided for 
participants.  Please contact Jim Miliner (jim@re-form.com) to let him know you will help with this 
work.
 
BEACH CLEANUP
 
Beach Cleanup will be on May 18.  We have contracted with D and D Lawn Care to handle this 
work.  Volunteers will not be needed on that day this year.  D and D will have heavy equipment in 
use and do not want to risk injury to volunteers.  So, for those of you who would usually help with 
beach cleanup, use your energy on the road clean up activity listed above.  REMINDER:  
ORANGE CANS ARE FOR BEACH CLEAN UP ONLY. Please do not place your personal trash or 
yard waste in them.
 
 
MAINTENANCE FEES DUE NOW
 
Thanks to those who have already paid their fees.  For those who have not, please send your 
payment to WVSCA, 18 Short Road, Earleville, MD 21919.
 
 
SPRING MEETING
 
Our Spring Meeting will be held on May 18 at 9 AM at the Community Building at the Corner of 
Short Road and Circle Drive.  Please join us.
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